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1. Is hostel accommodation available for PG students? 
Yes, hostel accommodation is available for both male and female PG students, subject to 
availability and on a first-come, first-served basis. 
 
2. How can I apply for hostel accommodation? 
Once you are admitted to a PG programme, you will receive a separate notification or 
application form for hostel allotment through the university portal. 
 
3. What are the hostel fees? 
The detailed hostel fee structure is: 
            1. Rs. 18000/semester for on Campus per semester  

2. Rs. 12000/ semester for off Campus per semester 
 It generally includes: 

• Hostel seat rent is per semester. 
• Electricity & water charges 
• Caution money (refundable) 

 
4. Is the mess facility available in the hostels? 
Yes, mess facilities are provided in the hostels. The mess charges are paid separately by the 
students. 
 
5. What is included in the hostel accommodation? 
The hostel generally provides: 

• A bed, study table, chair, and cupboard 
• Common washrooms 
• Wi-Fi access 
• Common room or recreation area 
• Basic security and housekeeping 

 
6. Are hostel facilities available for all PG programmes? 
Hostel facilities are extended to students of all full-time PG programmes. Priority is usually 
given to students from distant locations or economically weaker sections. 
 
7. What is the duration of hostel allotment? 
Hostel allotment is usually for one academic year and is renewable based on discipline, 
academic performance, and availability. 
 
8. Are there any restrictions or rules for hostel residents? 
Yes, students must follow the hostel rules and regulations laid down by the university, 
which include guidelines on attendance, visitors, mess timings, and quiet hours. 
 
9. Is there a separate hostel for girls? 



Yes, the university provides separate hostels for male and female students, each with 
appropriate security measures. 
 
10. Whom can I contact for hostel-related queries? 
You may contact the Hostel Warden. Contact details will be available on the university 
website or your admission brochure. 
 


